
Ridge Cap, Shottermill, Haslemere,

December 19th, 1906

Dear Miss Palliser,

Some tame ago I xvrote you a letter containing my opinion 

on Women’s Suffrage. You apparently did not publish it at the 

time. Unless you have lost it it might suffice you now.

Also I have recently written a letter to the "Times” 

(October 29th) and given an interview to the ’’Evening Standard” 

(October 30th) which I think has already been published as a 

Leaflet by some Society. With these three possibilities 

before you of obtaining words of mine I must beg to be excused 

from furnishing any fresh material at a period when I am very

busy.

Yours very truly,


